Ministry of External Affairs
Foreign Service Institute

Notice for Cancellation of Quotations

Q/FSI-Admn/866/01/2014 30.08.2017

Re: Cancellation of Quotation No. Q/FSI-Admn/866/01/2014 dated 11.08.2017.

This is to notify that the competent authorities of the Ministry have decided to
cancel the quotation No. Q/FSI-Admn/866/01/2014 dated 11.08.2017 on the subject -
“Replace / repair of Name Plates at Foreign Service Institute”. You may contact us for
any further queries.

(Manisha Swami)
Deputy Secretary (FSI)

Tel: 26170248

E-mail - usfsi@mea.gov.in
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